
THE MEETING -  April 19, 2009 
 

The meeting began, with a large crowd of residents present. Councillor Kolodzie 
moved a motion to table the meeting until Councillor Pidwerbecki could attend. He 

was expected later in the day. The motion carried. Then those supporting the deal, 
moved a motion to adjourn the meeting. It carried thus ending the meeting with 
nothing accomplished. 

 
For those of us who support consultation on this proposed deal. the non meeting 

allows us more time to spread the word. 
 
Rather than waste the time of those who attended, Councillor Cullen and I 

conducted an impromptu town hall meeting and explained to those present, 
including the media, that the Communications Protocol instead of blocking 

consultation actually set a process for consultation ... See More 
 
So in the end, nothing changed. The proposed deal is not approved and community 

consultation is not approved. If you want community consultation, you need to 
send email messages demanding this to the Mayor and all Council members and to 

encourage everyone you know to do the same. 
 

Brian Nicholson 

Oshawa 


